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Street Party Dinner 

                              In celebration of the



On Friday 18th may we are celebrating the Royal Wedding by inviting all children and staff to come to school dressed as if they are going to a Wedding, their Sunday Best, Bridesmaid Dress, Paige Boy Outfit or Party Clothes.

Children in Reception to Year 6 will be having a Street Party Lunch in celebration of the Royal Wedding.  We are inviting all children who usually have a packed lunch to enjoy a school meal on this day.

Weather permitting we will be enjoying an outdoor buffet style lunch in the traditional style of a good old street party.  If your child will be having their packed lunch as normal they will still be outside eating with the whole school and enjoying the atmosphere.
If your child would like to have a dinner on this day please complete the form below and return to the school office by Tuesday 15th May, please enclose £2.15 to pay for their dinner.

If your child is already having a school meal please do not return the slip below they will automatically be receiving their dinner.  If you are on Free Meals your entitlement covers this and if you pay weekly for dinners then just pay as normal for this week.

We look forward to celebrating with you.



Name of child: ……………………………………………………………………  Class Teacher:…………………………………………

· My child is normally on packed lunches and would like a dinner on the 18th May
· I enclose £2.15. (Dinner cannot be booked without payment)

Signed:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………(Parent\Carer)

Please return this slip to the school office by Tuesday 15th May, thank you.
